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From: Tresa Carter
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Support Ordinance 220318
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 12:23:12 PM


Hello - 


I would like to express my support for Ordinance 220318. As an interested but concerned rider (which
makes a a majority of bicyclists), I fully support protected and connected bike lanes in Kansas City.
Although there are examples of safe and comfortable infrastructure, like the Gilham Cycle Track, without
more connectivity, it can be a difficult to reach amenity, even if you life close to it. With a few key
connections, I could safely and comfortable ride my bike to most destinations from my home. Instead,
with even 1/2 mile gaps, it's a major deterrent to riding as I fear for my safety. 


I'm excited to see Ordinance 220318 proposed to make cycling safe, comfortable, and FUN for all.  


Thank you!
Tresa 
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